
  Employee of the Month 
 

This month we would like to thank our support staff for 
all their hard work behind the scenes. These staff play a 

very important role in the smooth running of the 
nursery and are very dedicated to what they do. 
Therefore, this month we would like to thank the 

following team members: 
Robert Hawkins and Janet Dawson in the Kitchen. 
Beverley Jefferies and Kerry Peach-Harrison, our 

cleaning staff and Claire Robinson, Admin. 
 

 

 

Pre-School Uniform 
 
 

All Pre-School Children should 
be wearing the Lyndhurst 

uniform now. If your child is 
not yet, then it can be 
purchased through the 

following website: 
 

 https͗ͬͬmǇclothing͘com 
 

Please ensure all clothing is 
labelled ǁith ǇoƵr child͛s 

name. 
 
 

  

 

 

We Would Like to Wish All Our Children 
and Parents/Carers a Very Merry 

Christmas and a Happy and Healthy New 
Year. 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

30hrs Funding 
 

Your child will receive their 3-4yr Funding the term after their 3rd Birthday.   
Therefore, the children that may receive their funding in January 2020 can apply 
to see if they are eligible.  In order to apply for the additional hours please visit 

the following website: 
 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/  
 
 

Funding Term Dates 
 

Spring Term Dates 
Monday 6th January 2020 to Friday 3rd April 2020 

 

 

January 2020 
ParenW·V NeZVleWWer 

 

 

 
Christmas Holiday 

 

Lyndhurst will close at 6pm 
on Christmas Eve and re-

open at 7.30am on 
Thursday 2nd January 2020 

 

Toys in PSR 
 

Please could we ask that 
children do not bring toys 
into the Pre-School Room 
as it causes a great deal of 

upset if they get lost or 
damaged. 

 

Thank you 
 

Important Information 
 
 

We politely remind all parents to close the main 
door after you enter and not let other parents 
into the building, (even if you do know them).  
This is to ensure the safety of all our children 

and staff within the nursery 
 

Nappy Charges 
 

Parents are required to provide nappies for their 
child. If a child is not supplied with sufficient nappies, 
spare nappies will be used at a charge of £0.20p per 

nappy.  
 

Terms & Conditions - Invoices 
 

Please note 
  All fees are to be paid in full by the 5th of the 

month or the next working day. 
 

 Failure to clear the invoice by this date will incur a 
monthly surcharge of £20.00 and ǇoƵr child͛s place 

could be at risk. 
 

Next Meeting: 

Parent Forum 
 

Thursday 13th February 2020 @ 6pm 
 

Minutes have been e-mailed to all parents.  
If you did not receive a copy then please let 

me know and I will send you a copy. 
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